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Dear parents/guardians and students,  

I hope this letter finds you well. As we begin our first full week of school, I write with an update on 

some important staff changes.  

At the start of the summer, I received news from Ms. Chris O’ Reilly of her intention to retire from her 

role in Loreto. While current pupils, and recent graduates, will associate her with the Deputy Principal 

role, many former pupils will remember her as an outstanding Irish and History teacher. After teaching 

in Dublin for many years, she joined Loreto in 1994 and quickly established herself as a hard-working 

and dedicated teacher. We will miss her greatly and, on behalf of the whole school community, I wish 

her every blessing and happiness.  

Separately, I am pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Patricia Kinsella to the role of Deputy 

Principal. Ms. Kinsella, a French and German teacher in Loreto since 2000, has held a number of 

important roles in the school including Year Head and Academic Council Co-ordinator. We wish her 

well as she joins Ms. O’ Donoghue and Mr. O’ Dowd in the role of Deputy Principal. This appointment 

concludes a period of substantial change at senior leadership level over the past 15 months and we 

look forward to working with all parties for the greater good of Loreto into the future.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

John Mc Ginnity,  
Principal.  

Est. 1866   


